
Unicorn Ceilidhs - New Year’s Eve Ceilidh 2023:  
Oxford NAGS with caller Barry Goodman. 

Sunday 31st December, 2023. 
St Mary's Hall, Church Street, Baldock SG7 5AE.  

Doors open 7.30 p.m., Ceilidh 8.00 - 12.30. 

Ticket Sales 
Adults £25, children (under 16 on the night) £12. No concessions.  

Ideally pay the bank direct - Unicorn Ceilidhs, sort code: 55-50-44, 
A/c No: 72578882 and make sure you add ‘NYE' + your name as a reference, 
otherwise you may not get your tickets!

If you can't / don't use internet banking send a cheque made out to 
UnicornCeilidhs to me at 66 Wychwood Avenue, Luton LU2 7HU 

As a default I'll write out the tickets and hold them for you to collect on the
Night. Alternatively send me a SAE (with your cheque, or not if you’ve paid
by direct transfer) and I'll send the tickets to you.

If for any reason the event doesn't take place, full refunds will be supplied for 
all tickets.

Alan Creamer
Tel: 07946 439095
Unicorn Ceilidhs Committee   

Then email me at alan@creamer.me.uk to tell me what tickets you’ve just 
paid for.
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